

NOTICE TO EXAMINATION CANDIDATES
GCSE and GCE Examination Dates:  Summer 2025
The summer examination season for GCSE and GCE examinations runs from Tuesday 6 May 2025 up to and including Wed 25 June 2025.  If you are an examination candidate you must not book holidays between these dates.
All candidates must be available up to and on the examination contingency day of Wednesday 25 June 2025, irrespective of individual exam timetables.  The contingency day is a day the awarding bodies have set aside in case of sustained national or local disturbance arising during the summer exams and they reserve the right to change dates up to and including 25 June 2025.

Other courses (eg BTEC, NCFE, VTCT, MFL, Art) have external examinations outside of these dates - please check with your subject teacher.
Individual examination timetables showing confirmed examination dates have been distributed to candidates.
__________________________________________________________________________
Examination Results Dates: Summer 2025
'A' Level and Level 3 results day is Thursday 14 August 2025.
GCSE results day is Thursday 21 August 2025.
Collecting Your Examination Results

Your results belong to you (the candidate) and you should collect your own results from School in person.  

Someone else, eg your parents, may collect your results for you but ONLY if they bring with them an original paper note signed by yourself giving your permission and their own photo identification ie passport or driver's license.
Under no circumstances are we allowed to give out results over the telephone, 
e-mail or text.
GCSE and GCE certificates from June 2025 examinations will be available in December 2025.  We are unable to post out certificates; they must be collected by you from School.  We cannot hold certificates for more than 12 months so please make sure to collect yours.
